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Mrs N Fitzsimmons, Head Teacher


May 2018

Dear Parent/ Carer,


P5-7 Drama club production ‘We’re putting on a show!’

This year our end of school year show is called ‘We’re putting on a show!’.  We will be having one performance this year on Wednesday 20th June at 7pm, doors will open 6.45pm
We will not be selling tickets this year but programmes will be on sale for £2 with a raffle taking place on the day/night. 
Tickets will be allocated 2 per pupil for P5-7 pupils (please return the attached request form by Friday 8th June) and then will be made available for the remainder of the school on a first come first served basis.
*Please note that due to health and safety only one person can occupy a seat, children are not allowed to sit on parents knees.*
Yours sincerely
Rosaleen McBrearty
Class Teacher





“We’re putting on a show”


Pupil Name  __________________________    Class ______________





	
	
	Wednesday 21st June
7.00pm

	No. of tickets required
(Max of 2)
	
	



2 tickets per family.  In the event of further ticket availability, a separate note will be issued
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